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April 15, 2021 

Deputy Clerk of the Board 
County of Sonoma, Board of Supervisors 
575 Administration Drive, 1 OOA 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 
Attn: Darin A. Bartow 
Email: darin.bartow@sonoma-county.org 

Re: Golden Gate Bridge, Highway & Transportation District Letter of Interest 

Dear Honored Members of the Mayors and Councilmembers Association and the 
City Selection Committee, 

I am writing to respectfully request your support for the appointment to the Golden 
Gate Bridge, Highway & Transportation District City Selection Committee. 

I have a great appreciation for the continued work being done to keep traffic moving 
safely and efficiently along Highway 101, and I would like to be part of the process 
as you continue to look at various ways to increase optimization of bus routes, ferry 
routes, and passenger capacity. 

As you know, Rohnert Park continues to grow on both sides of Highway 101 with 
both residential and commercial development, and it is imperative we continue to 
support our current commuter options. 

For the last 10 years, I have served on the Rohnert Park Planning Commission, and 
I believe I can bring a unique perspective as member of the Golden Gate Bridge, 
Highway & Transportation City Selection Committee. 

Thank you for your consideration of my request for appointment to the Golden Gate 
Bridge, Highway & Transportation City Selection Committee. Please feel free to 
contact me should you have any questions at (707) 332-1162, or by email at 
qgiudice@rpcity.org. I appreciate your support. 

Mayor 
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